
IMPORTANT  LUNCHROOM  INFORMATION 
 

The lunch menu is available on the school website and will be emailed each month and hardcopies are 
available in the front office.  

Lunches include an entrée, 2 sides and a drink. Prices are $4.00 for elementary students and $5.00 for 
middle and high school. We have over 20 entrees to choose from each day. 

Students who want to purchase lunch order each morning. 

Middle and high school students may purchase entree items individually.  

Snack items are available daily including our freshly baked cookies! Cookie platters are available for special 
occasions please contact Shelly for more information.  

Snacks and drinks may be purchased before, during or after school.  

FROZEN FRIDAY ice cream will be available for purchase at snack time for elementary students on Friday. 
Middle and high school students may purchase ice cream at lunch any day. 

Breakfast 7:30-7:45 Breakfast plates are $3 and include an entrée, one side and a drink. Breakfast items 
may also be purchased individually.  

We offer an online system for adding money to the lunch accounts with a check or credit card and for 
keeping up with the balance/purchases. Funds may also be added to the account in the lunchroom with 
cash or check. Students may also use cash for any purchases.  

Please set up your online lunch account even if you don’t plan to use it for online payments. Go to 
www.schoolpaymentportal.com Choose parent login if you’ve had an account in the past or choose create 
an account if you have never set one up. Use the school zip code 30127 and select Praise Academy. Then 
add your students. To add money online choose make cafeteria deposit and follow the prompts. All 
credit/debit card or ACH payments must be paid online.  

Do not use FACTS or go to the school office for lunch payments. Also, please do not include lunch 
money with tuition payments or payments made to other areas of the school.  

Lunch accounts are to be prepaid so please keep your accounts current. 

Students may bring their lunch from home.  

Refrigerators are not available for staff or student use, if items need to be kept cold, please send an ice 
pack in the lunchbox.  

Elementary students do not have access to a microwave at lunch, if items need to be kept warm, we 
recommend they be placed in a thermos.  No faculty or staff will be available to warm up lunches for 
students. We have two microwaves available for students in 6th-12th grade.  

Please contact Shelly Ford, at shelly.ford@praiseacademy.com or 678-223-8293 (text preferred) with any 
questions or concerns about our lunch program, online accounts or menus. 
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